

The Crossley Heath School

Acting Head Teacher: Jonathan Brownlie

The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG
Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

Dear Student

A LEVEL TASTER DAY WEDNESDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2024

We are delighted to inform you about the taster session programme which will allow you the opportunity to attend sessions in some of the subjects you may wish to consider studying in the sixth form. This event will take place on Wednesday 7 February.

The taster session programme will last all day and give you a real sense of what it is like to be a sixth form student at Crossley Heath. There will be a short assembly first thing. You will then have the opportunity to sample six 25-30 minute lessons, at least one free period and an opportunity to be in the dining room from 11.50 (free lunch provided). You will not be required to wear uniform and you will be able to leave the school grounds during a free period if you wish. The current year 12 will work remotely from home that day so that you can have the free run of the 6th form block. We are aiming to give you the full sixth form experience!

In order to provide the appropriate number of lessons we need students to express their interests using the link below. Please complete the form by Monday 29 January at the latest.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zNYjY40Gr0eVSj6dkvVO-Xa6kyUJp5BJgTG3K5pJy2BUNEQ3QjhDUDhaMUdFQ0w1QIRDQk9JMUFWSi4u

The list of subjects available is on the form. Please specify, in order of preference, which subjects you would like to attend. Every effort will be made to satisfy your choices and priority will be given to those subjects which you have given a higher ranking. Once you have done this we can put together a personal timetable of sessions for you to attend along with further information about the day. Please note that you should select a different subject in each of the 6 preferences. Changes will not be possible after the 29th as personalised timetables will have been prepared and numbers to each session allocated.

We look forward to receiving your form and liaising with you again in due course.

Yours sincerely





